
 

Our school attendance 

for the autumn term 

was 94.41% 

Monkeys—93.0% 

Lions—95.50% 

Giraffes—94.68% 

Well done to Lions for      

getting the best attendance 

last term! 

Attendance Certificates 

At the end of the autumn term certificates were presented to children who had good 

attendance during the term.  Thank you so much to those parents who let us know that 

we got it wrong!  Due to an admin issue, we reported that no child achieved 100%     

attendance during the autumn term.  In fact, I am delighted to tell you that 27 children 

achieved an attendance of 96% or above.  19 of those children were completely      

brilliant, coming to school everyday and so getting their 100% attendance certificates.   

Government Attendance Guidance 

You may have seen in the press, coverage on attendance in 

schools.  On the 8th January the government launched a na-

tional campaign called, ‘Moments Matter, Attendance Counts’. 

 

At Heelands, we are committed to improving and sustaining ex-

cellent attendance.  Whilst some parents can feel targeted, we 

treat all families fairly and offer support where possible to        

ensure that any barriers to attendance are removed for the 

sake of the children.  Our attendance policy is on our website 

and ensures that all stakeholders know the rewards and                

consequences that are in place to support excellent               

attendance.  Every day of learning really does count. 

 

On the reverse of this newsletter are some of the key messages 

from the government’s campaign. 
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Holidays during term time 

As you already know we do 

now fine parents who take 

their children out of school  

during term time.   

We can only authorise an    

absence over 5 days in        

exceptional circumstances.  Be 

aware that you will be asked 

for proof of an exceptional  

circumstance.  This might be a 

letter from a hospital, print outs 

of flight information etc.   

Please tell us the truth— we do 

follow up on what you have 

told us and we don’t want to 

have difficult conversations. 




